
Ray Shepherd September, 2018 Newsletter 
 
Please open the link below to view our September Newsletter. 
We are using a new format this year and hope you like it.  It is very mobile device 
friendly and can be viewed easily on your phone or tablet.   
  
https://sway.office.com/6xD1B6hqxWSq6Hfa?ref=Link 
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